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MEMO 
 
TO:  Jennie Stapp, MSL Director 
        MSL Commission 
 
FR: Christie Briggs, MTBL Supervisor 
 
RE:  2015 Volunteer Appreciation Event Trust Expenditure Request 
 
 
Please find attached the expenditure request for the 2015 Volunteer Appreciation Event 
in the amount of $3,500.  TBL requests that this amount be spent from the Montana 
State Library Trust. This request is based on estimated projections pending final quotes 
from the caterer.  The final amount need to host the event will be no more than 
$3,500.    
 
This event is scheduled for Thursday, October 15, 2015.  It will tentatively be held at 
the Montana Club, 24 W 6th Ave., Helena. 
 
The Commission is asked to approve this request at their August 12 meeting. 
 


